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 Tom Muirhead COMMNT2016/2910/P 12/06/2016  16:23:20 I am a local resident and an architect with a particular interest in urbanism and cities. The small 

footprint of the existing building means that to maximise the profitability of the development, the 

proposed new building has to be incongruously high in relation to its context.  It is far taller than 

anything around it, which also thereby would establish a precedent for other future developments. 

Instead, there should be a more wide-ranging plan looking at the context, including the adjacent 

Overground station and Billy Fury Way, to see what kind of development would create functional and 

spatial synergies between them.

4E Rowley Way

NW80SF

 Julia APP2016/2910/P 12/06/2016  13:05:56 I've just seen the picture of the future development and the image shows the incongruous nature of the 

proposal in the context of the height, massing and materials of its immediate surroundings. I am against 

building it.

Crediton Hill
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